From: Janis Lassner

To: Barnes, Jeff
Subject: Application 799-PA-2021
Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 1:37:08 PM
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From: Janis Lassner

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 12:29 PM

To: jbarnes@scottsdalaz.gov <jbarnes@scottsdalaz.gov>
Subject: Application 799-PA-2021

Greetings Mr. Barnes: We understand that many of our neighbors within the Village of
Pavoreal, located at 6711 E. Camelback Rd. in Scottsdale, have written you about the above

referenced application for a right of way concession along 68" Street, between Camelback Rd.
and Indian School Rd. We would like to add our voices of concern over this issue, particularly if
said concession interferes with possible sidewalk construction along this increasingly busy

surface street. We desperately need a sidewalk along 68t Street, both to facilitate foot traffic
into the various commercial establishments in the Old Town area and to provide a safer
corridor for pedestrian use in general. Please advise us on Scottsdale's plans for the much-
needed sidewalk along this busy corridor.

Best Regards,
Dale & Janis Lassner

6711 E. Camelback Rd. Unit 9
Scottsdale, AZ 85251
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